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G.S.KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

 Term 4,  Week  8   4th December, 2019   

 

      

 

             

 

 

 

 

             
We are sure you have been enjoying our 
weekly articles written by our students. 
These will continue in our 2020 Newsletters.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Positive Behaviour For Learning 

 
 

           

 

 

As this is our last Newsletter for the year, we would like to wish everyone a merry Christmas 
and a very happy New Year. We hope you can all take some time out to enjoy the festive season 
with your families and friends.  
It has been a very busy and productive 2019. We have seen our school flourish and our students 
excel in so many different areas.   
We wish you all a very safe and relaxing holiday, and look forward to seeing you all in 2020.  
To our Graduates of 2019 we wish you every success for your future and thank your families for 
their support of G.S. Kidd School over the past years.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
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Teddy Bears’ Picnic 
The students from the Turtle Room enjoyed an 
outing last week to the Teddy Bears’ Picnic at 
Wolseley Park, hosted by Ooranga. The students 
had a lovely time, enjoying a picnic morning tea, 
arts, crafts, water play and various activities. Thank 
you to the organisers for a wonderful day! 
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GSK 
2019 

Graduates 

 

 
 

 
 

Dyllan Eames 

Alex Rodstrom Conor Roberts 

Ally Whelan Tyson Small 
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School Presentation Ceremony 
Friday 6th December, 2019 

 
 

Students are to wear full school uniform. 
 

 

 

Student and Staff Christmas Lunch 
Friday 13th December, 2019 

 

 

Students may wear christmas clothes, hats  
or decorations. 

 

 

 

News Flash 

Students in the Turtle room were very excited to be putting up the Christmas Tree this week. 
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Eleven students recently reached their Gold Level of the Positive Behaviour For Learning 
Program. 
The reward for reaching such a high level of achievement, is that the students get to go out 
for lunch with the Principal, to a restaurant of their choice.  
Three of the students chose McDonalds and the other eight chose to have Chinese. 
 
 
                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          

 
 

 

 

 

 

             

 

           

 

           

 

 

 

      

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

PBL GOLD AWARDS 
2019 

 

Above is Shayne Williams, Mackenna Hedley, Seamus Dridan and Principal Bec Maybury.                                                             
They are pictured at McDonalds.   
Below is Alyssa Ferguson, Charlotte Gander, Rebekah Thomson, Principal Bec Maybury, 
Braith Mirow, Damian Bindley, Max Edmunds, Dyllan Eames and Alex Rodstrom all enjoying   
lunch at the Gunnedah Chinese Restaurant.     
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RDA Presentation 2019 

         

Last Friday our students enjoyed the RDA 
End of Year Presentation. We would like to 
thank all the wonderful volunteers who so 
very generously give of their time to offer 
our students such a great opportunity. 
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RDA Presentation 2019 
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Swimming 
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CALENDAR: 

Date Day Activity Venue 

Week 8 02/12 Mon-Fri Shopping/Cooking Woolworths/GSK 

04/12/2019 Wednesday Newsletter  

06/12/2019 Friday GSK Presentation Day GSK 

13/12/2019 Friday Student Christmas Lunch GSK 

18/12/2019 Wednesday Last Day Of Term 4  

28/01/2020 Tuesday Staff Only Return To School SDD GSK 

29/01/2020 Wednesday All Students Return To School GSK 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A huge thank you to the staff and volunteers who have worked tirelessly throughout 2019 to 
ensure we can offer the students of GS Kidd high quality opportunities. 

 
Thank you to the families who have positively supported the school this year and worked with 

us to look for proactive ways to support the students. 
 

Please join us to celebrate the achievements of students: 
9:30am this Friday 6th December 2019 for our annual Presentation Day 

followed by a fun afternoon. 
 

Wishing everyone a happy and safe Christmas and holiday season. 
 

Principal Bec Maybury 
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Our whole school Assembly 

now takes place every Monday 

afternoon.  During this time 

we present our weekly PBL 

Awards. 

For all regular updates, 

highlights and photos please 

visit our Website 

 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY’S THOUGHT:    
“ Nothing is IMPOSSIBLE.  

The word itself says ‘I’M  POSSSIBLE’ ” 
                                                           

                                                                                          Audrey Hepburn 


